Republic of the Philippines
RIZAL PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT
Antipolo City

RIZAL PROVINCIAL BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PRE-BID CONFERENCE FOR
THE PUBLIC BIDDING OF PROVINCIAL INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECTS
OF THE RIZAL PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT SCHEDULED ON 26
AUGUST 2025, 10:00 A.M. IS POSTPONED AND MOVED TO 27

AUGUST 2025, 10:00 AAM. OR THE NEXT WORKING DATE, 10:00 A.M.
IF THERE WILL BE WORK SUSPENSION ON 27 AUGUST 2025.

For information and guidance.

26 August 2025. Rizal Provincial Capitol, Antipolo City, Province of Rizal

Atty. ERKICA T. GATAN
RPBAC Vice-Chairman
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